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Sophomore Heather Renner checks out the interesting and affordable gifts for sale at TLU’s Fair Trade Fair.  Crafted by artisans from throughout the world, the items’ sales help supply the artisans with income for shelter and food.  The Fair Trade Fair continues today and Friday, 10 a.m.-3 p.m., in the ASC Conference Rooms.
News

TLU students named to Who’s Who – The 2009 edition of Who’s Who Among Students in American Universities and Colleges will include the names of 26 students from Texas Lutheran University who have been selected as national outstanding campus leaders.

A campus nominating committee and editors of the annual directory have included the names of these students based on their academic achievement, service to the community, leadership in extracurricular activities and potential for continued success.

They join an elite group of students from more than 2,000 institutions of higher learning across the country.  Outstanding students have been honored in the annual directory since it was first published in 1934.

Students named this year from TLU are Amanda Lee Schnelle, Andrew Paul Dietzel, Anna Katherine Troy, Brianne Lynn Berger, Briea Marie DiMarco, Christopher James Deuel, Cody Cox Fuller, Danielle Nicole Sirles, Jeremy Doyle Ullrich, Jessica Lea Matlack, Jonathan Edward Lys, Jonathan Walter Tyner, Katherine Anne Krzystyniak, Kayla Mary Koenning, Kimberly Louise Ray, Klinton Wesley Cain, Krystal Annette Parham, Laura Marie Jarzombek, Laura Michelle Tannenbaum, Madilyn Faye Caran, Margie Renee Harper, Michelle Kristin Williams, Rachel Michelle Abbott, Sarah Elizabeth Junco, Valerie Lyn Clark, and William Kyle Wilson.

If you see these students around campus, please congratulate them on this outstanding honor.

Cash for your books, books for a cause – The TLU Bookstore has launched its second annual Holiday Help campaign.  When students sell back their textbooks, the Bookstore will donate to the Seguin Christian Cupboard.  The buyback will continue Dec. 3-12 in the TLU Bookstore.
 

Homecoming 2009 – Homecoming 2009 will be Nov. 6-7, 2009, and the Bulldog Football Team will host Louisiana College that weekend!  Mark your calendar and save the date for another successful weekend celebrating TLU.

 

Miscellaneous
Hammock Donated - Eddie Gomez II, seated, is the hammock angel! He donated this beautiful cotton hammock to the Center for Servant Leadership to replenish our dwindling stock.  (We were down to one.) Squirrels, use, and weather have made our current supply of hammocks unsafe for use. All of our hammocks have been donated by various individuals and this new edition is certain to be enjoyed. Stop by the Center for Servant Leadership and give it a try.  Thank you Eddie!

